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Auditor 5-Day Letter to the OIG of the IPA’s Special Report on Noncompliance with 

Laws and Regulations not reported by Recipient



 
 
 
 
Date: 
 
 
Office of Inspector General 
Legal Services Corporation 
3333 K Street NW 
 Washington, D.C. 20007 
 

 Re: 5-Day Notification on Noncompliance with Laws and Regulations (Recipient Number) 
 
Pursuant to the Omnibus Consolidated Rescissions and Appropriations Act of 1996, Pub.L. 
104-134, 110 Stat. 1321, 1321-50 (April 26, 1996), we are notifying your office of 
instance(s) of noncompliance that we have noted thus far. 
 
We provided the attached Special Report on Noncompliance with Laws and Regulations 
to the Executive Director of Recipient Name) on (date). We have not received a copy of 
the recipient’s transmittal, and are therefore, providing your office a copy of the report. 
Should you have any questions, or need additional information please contact (Auditor 
Name) at (Phone Number or Email Address). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Auditor Name, Title 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Executive Director 


